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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

Laural Ballew
2720 Haxton Way
Bellingham. WA  98226
Dear Laural,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

Richard D. Broncheau
P.O. Box 597
Lapwai. ID  83540-0597
Dear Richard,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

Aaron Bryan
P.O. Box 278
Moclips. WA  98562
Dear Aaron,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

Marla Conwell
10319 White Cap Dr. NW
Olympia. WA  98502
Dear Marla,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

Sean Dence
P.O. Box 60635
Olympia. WA  98505
Dear Sean,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

Mary Dupuis
219 SW Alfred St.
Chehalis. WA  98532
Dear Mary,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway
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September 10, 2004

Andrea Ebling
1313  W. 2nd
Aberdeen. WA  98520
Dear Andrea,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

Avreayl Jacobson
3604 East G Street
Tacoma. WA  98404-1550
Dear Avreayl,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

William  Koopman
2607 Timber Ct. SE
Olympia. WA  98513-4226
Dear William ,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 10, 2004

Celine Cloquet-Vogler
11005 Woodley Ave. S.
Seattle. WA  98178
Dear Celine,

I’m pleased to inform you that the MPA program has awarded you a MPA Tribal Scholarship for the 2004-2005 academic year.  This award of $1,500.00 will be applied to your Winter quarter tuition.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me or Larry Geri, our Program Coordinator.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration
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